Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 19th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Thursday, the 26th of January 2012 in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School. 
 
The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research on magnetic damping, rebound angle, air friction and terminal velocity, hovercraft design, temperature effects on elasticity, projectile mass and range, wine glass resonance, diet coke and mentos, conservation of energy, and crater energetics.

Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 




